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Upcoming Events 

March is Reading Month: Please look for the 
book bingo cards for reading activities to be 
completed. They will be collected each Friday in 
the month of  March and each child who 
completes a bingo will receive a special treat.  

Early Release: Students will be dismissed at 
11:07 am on March 11th.  

End of  Marking Period: March 27th is the end of  
the 3rd marking period! Report cards will be sent 
home af ter spring break. 

Family Literacy Night: We will hold a family 
literacy night. Please see the f lyer coming home. 
We NEED families to RSVP no later than 
Tuesday, March 10th. 

Spring Break: We will not have school f rom 
March 28th through April 4th. We will return to 
school on Monday, April 7th.   

 

March Students of the Month 
Kindergarten: Valerie Beurmann, Luna 
Hughes, Ethan Mast, Rowan Smith 

1st Grade: Danny Bongers, Patty Lockwood, 
Ethan Vega, Lilah Combs 

2nd Grade: Jamie Kuiper, Kenzie Brown 

3rd Grade:  Phoebe Collins, Matthew Smith 

4th Grade: Madison Losee, Adryanna Smith 

5th Grade: Rozlyn Schick, Kinley Enright 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Note from our Principal –  

Mrs. B 
 

Hello Marcellus Families,  

March is Reading Month. We are trying something a little different this year by trying a book bingo. Each 
week students who complete a bingo will turn their cards into their teachers on Fridays (no exceptions) for 
a special treat from Mrs. B and the staff.  

We are going to hold a family literacy night on Thursday, March 20th from 5:30-7:00pm at Marcellus 
Elementary. Please see the flyer that will be coming home later this week/early next week. We will have 
dinner for the families who RSVP using the QR code on the literacy night flyer (if you need to call the 
office to RSVP please feel free to do so at 269-646-9209). The event will contain read aloud, escape rooms, 
reading with your child, and dinner. One gift card will be raffled in each grade level for the parents that 
have students complete 5 out of the 6 activities.    

The drawing for the gift cards will be on Friday, March 21st. If your name is pulled for your child’s grade 
level Mrs. B will call you to let you know.  

Our Spring Break is right around the corner. We will not have school from March 28th through April 4th. 
Students and staff will return on Monday, April 7th.   

Thank you to each family that attended our February parent/teacher conferences and supported our 
annual book fair. We truly appreciate the volunteers and support to make our book fair happen and be 
successful.  

Yours,  

Mrs. B 

 

 Message from our district nurse 
If you have a child that is going to 
require medication, be given during the 
school day please contact our nurse, 
Ms. Smith regarding our policy and 
medication authorization form. 

Handwashing (sanitizer) is the Number 1 
way to prevent the spread of infection. 

Remind your child that when they need 
to cough to cough into their elbow. 

Important Information 

Breakfast:  

Breakfast provides energy that is necessary to 
focus and be productive at school as well as 
contributes to academic achievement.  

Breakfast is offered to Marcellus Elementary 
students at the following location:  

Marcellus Elementary Classrooms                               
301 W Arbor St. Marcellus, MI 49067 
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